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TATA CORBY F BAY INTRODUCTION OF SPEED 
RADAR

Issue – To reduce the risk of a collision or sharp braking manoeuvres a 
Speed radar gun has been introduced into Corby F Bay Warehouse.

The speed limit in the warehouse is 5 mph. The light up speed radar will 
indicate what speed you are travelling at and warn you to slow down if 
you are in excess of 5 mph.

Please ensure all drivers loading at Corby F bay are aware of the speed 
limit and drive carefully through the warehouse.


